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What’’s In 

This Issue?

We need to know that you are 
planning to be at our regional 
meetings this July.  We have a full 
line up of great information as 
well as awesome give-aways and 
prizes. Your time with us will be 
fun and productive as you learn 
the latest in Unemployment 
Issues and get breaking news on 
the relaunch of the EAP (and 
enjoy good food).

You don’t want to miss this 
meeting and representation from 
each system is a prerequisite  to 
eligibility to receive any dividends 
in the next 2 years.

We’ll use an Olympic theme for 
the meeting but don’t worry the 
only exercise you will get will be 
laughing and thinking outside the 
box!

Register now. We’ll add your 
name for the $100 cash giveaway 
once for each week left until the 
meeting. 

July 24th - Jackson 
July 26th – Cookeville 
July 27th – Morristown 
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Get ready for our new ‘Thursday Tips’ 
coming to the website in August. Each 
Thursday we will post a tip to make 
your EAP simpler than ever before. 

You will see short videos and easy to follow 
instructions for different aspects of EAP packets. 
Spread the word and mark your calendars to check 
out this fun and informative addition.

Pack the Car and Get Ready to Go!  We’re 
going on a road trip of appreciation for bus 
drivers in September.  Bus Driver Appreciation 
Day is scheduled for September 13,  2012 and 
the theme for celebrations is Road Trip.  

So, start getting out your maps and charting 
your destination with our packets which are 

now available on-line.  Let’s 
make this an extra special 
day for bus drivers who get 
students to school and 
home safely each day.

Utrust Regional Meetings

Trustee Election Results

Thursday Tips

Bus Driver Appreciation 
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The ballots are in and counted!  
Congratulations to Roger 
Greene, East Tennessee 

Representative and Don 
Weathers, Middle TN 
representative who both were 

unanimously re-elected to the 
Utrust Board of Directors.  

“We are so fortunate to have both 
of these men serving on the Utrust 
Board,” said David Jones,  “They have 
made invaluable contributions to the 
success of our organization and we 
are pleased they have been elected to 
serve another three year term.”

Thursday Tips are on the Way!

Bus Driver 

Appreciation Day


